
OFFICE OF ECONOMIC 

CJllll(Jl~TlJNITY 

Mr. Dan E. Sweat 
Director of Governmental Liaison 
Office of the Mayor 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Dan: 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506 

July 9, 1968 

I appreciate the time you spent with me on my recent visit 

to Atlanta . My perspective on community action as it oper­

ates on-the-ground has been considerably broadened. 

Sincerely, 

~ Ottman 
Deputy Assistant Director 
Office of Research, Plans, 

Programs and Evaluation 




